
VISION STATUS 

Staff is completing a Preliminary Draft Vision to guide planning of 
specific land use planning tools – such as an Urban Overlay District.  
The draft builds on: 

 

 Public input related to land use planning 
provided at past public participation 
meetings and activities 

 

 Plan Tucson, City of Tucson General &  
 Sustainability Plan, ratified by the public, 

November 2013 
 

 Adopted Area & Neighborhood Plans 

   
 

 
 

Upcoming Public Workshops  
The Preliminary Draft Vision will be shared at public workshops for 
discussion, comment, and additional ideas; presented to 
organizations upon request; and posted online. 
 

When will the workshops be held?  Workshops will be held this 
spring and notice will be  emailed to people who signed in at this 
and past meetings, to area neighborhood associations, and to 
Council Ward Offices information will be posted on line, and 
flyers posted in the corridor. 

Look forward to seeing you at a workshop. 


